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April 5, 2018 
 
Mr. Barry D. Walters 
Director of Office of Support Operations 
100 F Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20549 
waltersb@sec.gov 
 
Dear Mr. Walters: 
 
Thank you for your letter dated April 3, 2018 informing the National Archives and Records Administration 
(NARA)  that the SEC Office of Inspector General (OIG) has closed its case related to claims of improper 
records management practices at the SEC made by Mr. Taylor Scott Amarel. In your letter you inform us 
that the OIG found no information to substantiate the allegations made by Mr. Amarel and the case was 
closed without action. 
 
We accept the OIG’s findings and consider this case closed. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
LAURENCE BREWER 
Chief Records Officer 
for the U.S. Government 
 
CC 
Curt Francisco 
Records Officer 
Office of Records Management Services 
FranciscoC@sec.gov 
 
David Brown 
Supervisory Archivist 
Office of Records Management Services 
BrownDa@sec.gov 
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